
RESPONSE TO COUNILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL DATE 8 December 2021 

Item 7.1 Petition – Dangerous Hoon Driving, Excessive Noise and Toxic Fumes 
across Port Melbourne 

Question from Councillor Clark 

Can officers to explain the difference between the tactical cameras referred to in the officers 
comments and the petitioners request to install cameras including flashing lights? 

Response 

Unfortunately the tactile CCTV cameras mentioned by the petitioners do not meet with the 
minimum requirements of the Auditor General’s Security and Privacy of Surveillance 
Technologies in Public Places (2018) report with regards to data security and privacy 
legislation. Therefore specialised CCTV cameras are required.  

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting.


